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Dear Plotholders,  

 

We hope you are all well. 

  

Some sad news to report for those of you that knew these two plotholders, Mr 

Hy passed away recently due to Covid -19 and Mr Barak passed away earlier in 

the year.  

  

The lockdown seems to be easing however, we would like to remind you all of 

social distancing and about not bringing family and friends onto the site, unless 

you are living together.  We have plotholders of all age’s on our site and we 

don’t want a sudden influx of unfamiliar people coming in that don’t usually 

come, it is very disconcerting for all of us.  

  

Please remember that there is still a ban on bonfires of any kind – they are not 

allowed! If you have a BBQ, keep it small and contained please. 

  

We have a port-o-loo for the summer and you will find it over in the carpark 

nearest to Tesco.  It is cleaned weekly by the company and has hand sanitizer 

inside for you to use. 

  



 

Can we also remind you not to give the padlock code out to anyone and to 

scramble the numbers after you arrive or leave and ALWAYS close and lock 

the gate after you leave or enter.  

  

If you wear gloves when you arrive or leave to open the gate can you PLEASE 

take them away with you.  A number of plotholders have complained about 

these gloves being dropped in the car park or by the gate. Not quite sure who 

you think should be picking these up after you?? TAKE YOUR GLOVES 

HOME WITH YOU! 

  

As some of you know we ran out of compost a few weeks ago.  It was ordered 

as soon as we ran out but since the garden centres all opened the demand has 

been huge and we have simply had to wait in a queue for our delivery.  So be 

patient, it is on its way – either this week or early next week! 

  

Many thanks and happy gardening 

GGAA 

  

  

 


